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MODIFICATION TO BULK FUEL STORAGE FACILITY, MAYFIELD NORTH (08_0130 MOD 1) 

Reference is made to your letter to the Environment Protection Authority ("the EPA") dated 22 March 2013 
regarding an application and Environment Assessment by Stolthaven Australia Pty Ltd to modify Project 
Approval (08_0130) in respect of their bulk fuel storage facility located at Mayfield North. 

The EPA understands the proposal includes: 

• Two additional 18ML diesel storage tanks 
• One additional 4.2ML biodiesel storage tank; and 
• An additional fuel throughput of 100ML per annum. 

The EPA has reviewed the proposal and supporting documentation and notes that the likely impacts from 
the modified proposal are within the relevant assessment criteria and guidelines. The EPA has nothing 
further to add to its Recommended Conditions of Approval that were provided to you on 28 March 2012 
(reference DOC12/12268). 

If you require any further information regarding this matter please contact Hamish Rutherford on (02) 4908 
6824. 

Yours sincerely 
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